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NEW POSTER: Maryland Publishes New Minimum Wage Poster 
The Maryland Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation recently published an updated version of the Maryland 
Minimum Wage and Overtime Law poster in English and Spanish. 

 

This poster must be posted “in a conspicuous place” at the employer’s premises “where notices to employees and 
applicants for employment are customarily posted.” 

It is recommended that all Maryland employers post this new poster in their workplace ASAP.  

https://www.dllr.state.md.us/labor/wages/minimumwagelaw.pdf
https://www.dllr.state.md.us/labor/wages/minimumwagelawes.pdf

